

## NEWSLETTER

November 2016

### Dates to note:

Christmas Party 15th December our last art evening 2016

Christmas competition title: **Stormy Weather** 

Spring term 2017 5th Jan - 6th April

Summer term 4th May - 20th July

2017 Exhibition
Preview 11th June
last day 17th June

Autumn term 7th Sept - 7th Dec

#### **Website**

We are going to do a club archive section on our website. I already have a few photos etc about the setting up of the club and showing past years members and work. If anyone has any pictures or information that would be interesting to include please let me know. Images/articles etc can be scanned and originals given back to you. Please check your individual galleries and let Sandra know if you need any changes.

www.hanhamartclub.co.uk

# Art Stall @ Hanham Christmas Fair

We are having a stall at this years Christmas Fair on the evening of the 2nd December from 530pm until 9pm.

Primarily we want to advertise our club and attract new members. I will be printing a flyer to distribute on the night.

The stall will allow us to sell original artworks, professional quality prints and handmade/printed cards. Please let me know asap if you can help on the night and/or you want to include any of your work as space will be

limited. If anyone has ideas for the stall please let me know, currently we are considering tables and easels to display work. If anyone has "stuff" we can borrow that would be useful to know.

Cheers Sandra

(above 'Christmas Spirit" by Alan Weeks Christmas Competition Winner 2015)







#### **Wally Mead**

Much loved art club member Wally Mead passed away peacefully on the 28th September.

Art club members attended the service at Westerleigh on the 20th October to say goodbye to our dear friend and Vice Chairman. It was clear how much he was loved by the number of people that attended.

Thursday nights will never be the same again - we all miss his laughter and humorous banter. Our thoughts are with his family and friends at this sad time.